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DRIVERS OF TRUCKS 
ON STRIKE IN CUBA 

Bat Taxi antI Bas Operators Are 
Still Uncertain 'on Joining 

General Movement. 

Special Cable to THE NEW YORK TIMEs. 

HAVANA, Cuba, March 2.-Con­
siderablemail was destroyed here 
today when incendiary bombs ex­
ploded on more than fifty mail' 
boxes. . 

The authorities say the bombs, 
were planted by radical agitators 
who are attempting to coerce em­
ployes of the Department of Com­
munications into jOining a general 
strike that is planned for next 
week. 

Drivers of interurban trucks 
walked out today, but there is no 
indication whether other bus and 
taxi drivers will support the move­
ment. 

The Cabinet proposal to name a 
commission to investigate freight 
rates in which the drivers are de­
manding increases has been reject­
ed by the truck drivers as un­
satisfactory. 


